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Ms. Roberta Bradford 
Deputy Secretary for Medicaid 
Agency for Health Care Administration 
2727 Mahan Drive, MS #8 
Tallahassee, Florida 32308 

 
RE:  State Plan Amendment 10-009 

 
Dear Ms. Bradford: 

May 23, 2011 

 
We have reviewed the proposed amendment to Attachment 4.19-D of your Medicaid State plan 
submitted under transmittal number 10-009.  Effective July 1, 2010, this amendment proposed to 
revise the payment methodology for intermediate care facilities for the developmentally disabled 
(ICF/DD).  Specifically, this amendment proposes to clarify the filing due dates for cost reports 
and adds language to provide for sanctions for late filing of cost reports. 

 
We conducted our review of your submittal according to the statutory requirements at sections 
1902(a)(2), 1902(a)(13), 1902(a)(30), and 1903(a) of the Social Security Act and the implementing 
Federal regulations at42 CFR Part 447.   We have found that the proposed changes in payment 
methodology comply with applicable requirements and therefore have approved them with an effective 
date of July 1, 2010.   We are enclosing the CMS-179 and the amended approved plan pages. 

 
If you have any questions, please call Stanley Fields at (502) 223-5332. 

 
 
 

Sincerely 
 
 
                                                                                              /s/ 
 

Cindy Mann 
Director, MCS 


















































































